

# 848 Dominion, Suite 100 Katy, TX 77450 Mike McGee 713-851-4979

info@deadmanspassranch.com www.deadmanspassranch.com



#### Dear Sportsman,

It has been a busy 4-1/2 months of hunting at the ranch and we bring our season to a close on February 28th. We have harvested over 100 deer this season! We have had a huge success rate of returning customers and welcomed many new hunters this season who have already booked for next year!

If you haven't already booked for 2013/2014 season, please call us today. We are already over 30% booked! Just a small deposit will hold your hunt. We also offer <u>interest free</u> payment plans. We have hunts available to fit almost everyone's budget.

Just a reminder, Dead Man's Pass Ranch is under the authority of a Level 3 Managed Lands Deer Permit. The MLDP allows us to have the state's most flexible seasons and tag limits. A hunting license is required but use of your hunting license tag(s) are not required on deer harvested under the authority of the permit; therefore, county and statewide bag limits do not apply to individual hunters.

We are looking forward to hearing from you soon!

BE SURE TO CHECK OUT OUR NEW VIDEO ON THE WEBSITE!

www.deadmanspassranch.com

#### **TROPHY HUNTS**

Make your dreams come true by booking a once in a lifetime trophy hunt with us!



## **FAMILY HUNTS**

We invite all ages to come out and hunt with us!

Father/Daughter
Father/Son





### **BUDDY HUNTS**

Special pricing for groups and buddy hunts.

Bring your best buddies and come to hunt!



**AWESOME BUCK!** 

Casey had a great time at the ranch! He said this was the best hunt he has ever been on and this was the biggest buck he has ever harvested!

He is looking forward to coming back next season and hopes to bring his dad and his son!

Dead Man's Pass Ranch wishes to thank our hunters and guests for their patronage and support. Thanks to you it has been a very successful season!

We would also like to thank our Ranch Manager, Roman, our cook, Dave, and all of our very dedicated guides for an outstanding job. These guys spent countless hours making sure all of our hunters and guests were happy and that their hunts were a success.

Please feel free to call me at 713-851-4979 or send us an e-mail at <a href="mike@deadmanspassranch.com">mike@deadmanspassranch.com</a>. We would love to hear about your hunting season here at Dead Man's Pass Ranch. Your comments and suggestions are also welcome!

Sincerely,

**Mike McGee** 

Dead Man's Pass Ranch .....

..... Making Dreams A Reality!



WEEKEND GET-AWAYS

LOCAL AREA ATTRACTIONS

FISHING ON LAKE AMISTAD



**FAMILY REUNIONS** 

**CORPORATE MEETINGS** 

